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Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 

          
           17th January 2024 
Dear Parent and Carers 
      Book Fair 
 
 What is the Book Fair? 
 
The Book Fair is organised by Scholastic and children and parents can come along to buy brand new books.  
There are over 200 titles to choose from and the range will include all the latest best sellers, award winners and 
non-fiction.   
 
If you would like to see a preview of the books available to buy at the Book Fair, you can follow this link to see what 
will be in the book cases: 
The Book Fair selection - Scholastic Book Fairs 
 
The book fair will be open straight after school every day from Tuesday 5th March until Friday 8rd March AND it will 
also be open again on Monday 11th March straight after school until 3:45pm.   
 
It will be held in the school’s LIBRARY and you will be able to access it by entering through the Year 3 gate and 
walking around to the Year 3 entrance straight after school.  It will be well-signposted! 
All year groups will also get a chance to view the books available to buy during the afternoons and at lunchtimes.  
They will be able to complete a ‘Wish List’ of books they may like to buy and if you are happy to buy them, you can 
either pay for these books at home using a credit/ debit card (following the instructions that will come with the ‘Wish 
List’) or you can pop in to the Book Fair after school the next day to buy them using cash, cheque or a payment 
card. 
 
Books from the Book Fair can be paid in the following ways: 

• Using CASH, CHEQUE or DEBIT/CREDIT card by visiting the Book Fair in person with your child.  

(Cheques must be made payable to TEACH Poole) 

• OR If you are unable to visit or would prefer to pay from home then you can use your debit or credit card at 

home using Scholastic’s online payment portal and your child can bring their chosen book home the next 

day.  

If any books sell out, the books can be easily ordered with speedy delivery. 
 

World Book Day vouchers can be used to discount any book bought by £1.  The vouchers can also be used with 
online payments. Unfortunately, the special World Book Day books will not be available to buy at this Book Fair 
 
The more books we sell, the more money we make for the school library.  We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Eilidh Ayres 
School Librarian 
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